
 

 

 

Christmas Recordings 

Due to the current Covid-19 restrictions, we are unable to invite you into school to see 

the P1 and P2 ‘Christmas Counts’ Nativity and the P3 – P7 Carol Service.  

 

As like last year, we have decided to record the shows and share them with you. We 

have asked a professional videographer to record both the Nativity and Carol Service. 

We have explored a number of ways for safely sharing these recordings with you and 

have concluded that they will be published on our school’s private YouTube account. The 

links for these will be shared with you when they are ready.  

 

It is vital that you uphold our school safeguarding principles and do not share the link 

on your social media account or with those not in our school community. If we become 

aware of breaches to this the recordings will need to be removed.  

 

If you would prefer your child not to be included in this video, please either email, or 

send a message on Class Dojo to the class teacher by Wednesday 1st December. 

 

The children have been working hard and will enjoy sharing the recordings with you. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

 

 


